
Testimony in Favor of HB1169 

March 28, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Dear Representatives, 

I urge you to approve HB1169 which will provide different faith groups in Montgomery County and 
Howard County equitable treatment by allowing them to each have a religious holiday honored by the 
Montgomery County and Howard County school district calendars. This will have a tremendous and 
profound impact on your constituents and community members and demonstrate the legislature’s 
considerations of minority faith group’s interests.  

 

I urge you to vote to approve HB1169. 

 

Respectfully, 

Syma Siddiqui 


